
Director Report 
Director Michael Saunders 

Vice-President, GDPUD 
November 10, 2020 

 
 
 
DWR/Water Conservation Workgroups 
 
Outdoor residential water use standard preliminary measurements should be coming to the District by 
December. This is based on the Model Water Efficient Landscape Ordinance. The upcoming legislation will 
have the District with a budget for overall Indoor and Outdoor Water Use (Ag, residential, commercial). It is 
important that we make sure the budget for the District’s outdoor residential use is accurate and I have been 
part of all the technical workshops and can assist when reviewing the data and how to update any 
inaccuracies, especially since the model is not made specifically for this area and climatology. 
 
The next Conservation workgroup will be  on Outdoor Residential Landscape - Nov. 13th. 
 
 
El Dorado LAFCO 
I continue to represent the Special Districts as a commissioner on LAFCO. I brought up the issue of using the 
Municipality Service Reviews to check to ascertain the services being provided and the revenues when looking 
at the property tax from districts especially those that provide water and the need to maintain infrastructure. 
The MSR is a comprehensive study of the District, rate structure and financials,  it’s sphere of influence and 
the service it provides, and its assets/infrastructure.  
 
 
 
 


